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Regulatory Alert – Paraguay 
New labelling requirements in Paraguay – 

additional information obtained 

 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert issued on 21st September 2017 concerning the new 

labelling requirements for Type Approval in Paraguay, PCS has now received 

clarification on the following points: 

 

• Implementation date – the new labelling requirements are effective as of 23rd 

August 2017. 

• Impact to devices – the Regulation applies to all new devices and all new import 

consignments of already-Approved devices. All units entering the Paraguayan 

market after 23rd August 2017 must be compliant with the new labelling 

requirements prior to import. 

 

PCS has also been advised that Paraguayan Customs and the Ministry of Industry and 

Commerce will be carrying out respective controls for this new Regulation. 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

 

Alice Nichols 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: alice@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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